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CROSSWORD PUZZLE
Complete the crossword using words from this week’s parsha.
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Down

1. Only Kaleb and ______ would be able 
to see the land.

2. Yahweh wanted Mosheh to choose men 
that were wise and ______ to be heads 
of tribes.

4. The name of the fifth book of the 
Torah in Hebrew. ______

6. Mosheh said that they were as ______ 
as the stars of the heavens

Across

3. Yahweh was going to add a _______ 
times more.

5. Yahweh said that not one of these men 
of this evil ______ would see the land.

7. Mosheh recounted the story of the 12 
______.

8. Mosheh appointed leaders of tens, 
fifties, _______ and thousands.
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Answer Key
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Down

1. Only Kaleb and Yehoshua would be able 
to see the land.

2. Yahweh wanted Mosheh to choose men 
that were wise and understanding to be 
heads of tribes.

4. The name of the fifth book of the 
Torah in Hebrew. Devarim

6. Mosheh said that they were as 
numerous as the stars of the heavens

Across

3. Yahweh was going to add a thousand 
times more.

5. Yahweh said that not one of these men 
of this evil generation would see the 
land.

7. Mosheh recounted the story of the 12 
spies.

8. Mosheh appointed leaders of tens, 
fifties, hundreds and thousands.


